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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  SEPTEMBER 8, 2016 - 7:00 PM
WAYNE  SIMON   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR  -  DENNIS GRUVER
Again this month a big THANK YOU to Steve 6-4 for the great job of 

keeping the equipment building and lawn looking super good.  Also to 

Michelle 6-14 for allowing Steve the time away from home to work on all 

these projects.  YOUR INTEREST IS GREATLY APPRECIATED 

On Sunday, September 11, 2016 the memorial cycle ride from station 12 

will start at 15:00hr.  Leslie and I will set up and operate IMU-630 as 

the command post for this event. 

Dale and Greg have been asked to take Utility-630 to a designated 

location in South Williamsport to be a lead vehicle in case the cycles 

have to be rerouted in case of an accident or road block.  I will get the 

truck washed next week if we could get some help to give it a wax job. 

Steve and Michelle will have Special Unit 630 at Sherwood Corner and 

will radio on the EMA Repeater System when the Parade reaches their 

location.  All other members are asked to check in by radio as the parade 

passes your location wherever you might be along the route.  Again, EMA 

will operate on Frequency 1 unless told to change by command 6-3.  

Montgomery Fire Police might be on this frequency also.  The Operations 

Frequency for the event will be on County Wide Frequency. 

Reserve Wednesday October 19, 2016 to help with the SSES exercise at the 

Lycoming Mall and Hughesville High School this will be a learning 

experience for our new members and a chance for old members to try and 

remember what they did 2 years ago. 

With cooler weather we should be able to have our meeting in the trailer 

this month. See you at the meeting. 









Dennis

